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HABITAT HOUSE 2007:  

Up until now the houses we have helped to build have been one level.  This may appeal to some 
of you who wish to work on a two story house (and have no fear of heights). 

(Taken from Campus Announcements)
The 2007 house, a 2-story structure, will be built in Gordon Heights for Lorraine Hayes and her 
children. On Friday, September 14, and Saturday, September 15, 2007 we expect to complete the 
first floor framing, wallraise, sheathing and roof trusses.
During the following week, between Sept 20-22, we expect to raise the walls of the second story, 
as well as complete the second story hurricane strapping and sheathing.
Volunteers are needed for September 14 and 15, 20 or 21, 2007; we currently have a full 
group committed to September 22.
Please contact your department coordinator or Catherine Horgan 
at:chorgan@notes.cc.sunysb.edu if you are interested in participating in the build. Additional 
dates will be posted on the website as they become available throughout the Fall.

SEFA CAMPAIGN 2007:

This is our annual opportunity to give to others on Long Island.  Each year we need to renew our 
contributions as they are not automatically carried over through payroll deductions.  Hopefully 
your eyes are not glassy and rolling around in their sockets  - "Oh no not again . . . "  may come 
to mind.  But, give it some thought, that is, DON'T THROW THE ENVELOPE AWAY.

13 of our staff gave last year.  It would be favorable if we could increase that 
number for 2007.  Please complete the form and the amount of your contribution + 
hand in to the Director's Office.  All envelopes remain sealed.  Just write your 
name on the envelope outside to be entered in a drawing for a gift certificate to the 
bookstore here in the Library. 

I hope to get a speaker from Literacy Suffolk to come to the library.  This organization receives 



$$ from SEFA.  For those of you on the fence and who haven't selected a cause from the booklet, 
this may be the one.  More information forthcoming!

SEFA CAMPAIGN RUNS FROM NOW UNTIL OCTOBER 31ST. 


